
 
 

Autumn Festival Committee 
Regular Meeting 

September 9th, 2015 
 
 
Present at the September 9th, 2015 Autumn Festival Committee regular meeting 
were:  Mary Alfarano, Volunteer PJ, Ruth Hardin, Sue Dessner Officer Rob 
Johnson, Board of Supervisors Liaison Robert Birch and Athletics and 
Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel.   
 
Call to Order 
Mary Alfarano called the meeting to order at 5:28pm. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
Old Business 
Committee members shared their opinions on the distribution of alcohol at the 
event. 
 
Matt will check with Candyce on the High School members Face Painting the day 
of the event. 
 
Matt presented the final schedule of events to the committee for review. 
 
New Business 
Officer Rob Johnson is checking on a performance group to sing the National 
Anthem. 
 
Matt discussed using the township cell phones for communication the day of the 
event. 
 
Matt is going to check with Public Works to see if we can use the Baseball 
Speakers for announcements throughout the day. 
 
Matt will contact Lansdale Catholic for more volunteers. 
 
Officer Rob Johnson will be doing Spider Man as an extra attraction from 
6:00pm-7:30pm. 
 
Other Business 
The committee decided on not using name tags the day of the event. 
 
The committee decided that we would do a wrap up meeting following Autumn 
Festival on October 14th at 6:30pm. 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 6:55pm. 


